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11 November 2021 

  

 

 

Professor Brad Blitz 

On behalf of the Hendon Residents’ Planning Forum 

United Kingdom 

 

 

Dear Professor Blitz, 

 

Re: Communication concerning the compliance of the United Kingdom in connection 

with the Hendon Hub development project 

 

 I refer to your communication submitted on 31 October 2021 concerning the 

compliance of the United Kingdom in connection with the Hendon Hub development project. 

 

 In accordance with paragraphs 88–90 of the Guide to the Aarhus Convention 

Compliance Committee, http://www.unece.org/index.php?id=54512, the Acting Chair of the 

Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee has reviewed your communication with a view to 

deciding whether it is sufficiently in the required format to be forwarded to the Compliance 

Committee for a possible determination of preliminary admissibility at its upcoming seventy-

third meeting (Geneva, 13–16 December 2021). 

 

In that regard, the Acting Chair has noted that, at paragraph 62 of the communication, 

you state that an environmental impact statement was carried out for the development project 

at issue. The environmental impact statement is not however annexed to your communication.  

 

The Acting Chair has accordingly asked me to request you to provide the 

environmental impact statement, in pdf format, before next Monday, 15 November 2021. 

Please send the requested document to aarhus.compliance@un.org.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the secretariat if you have any questions regarding the 

above. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
________________________________ 

Fiona Marshall 

Secretary to the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee 
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